“For the love of Christ constraineth us…

And that He died for all, that they who live should not henceforth live unto themselves,

but unto Him who died for them, and rose again.”
2 Corinthians 5:14, 15
February 2005
Dear Co-laborer,

Isn’t the Lord good in allowing us, His children, to have the privilege of serving Him!  It is truly His great love that “constraineth us.”

Thank you for your very kind and generous gift of support.  Your gift truly is God’s wonderful provision to us in meeting our needs, and we thank you for allowing Him to bless us, through you.  
We are also thankful for the faithful prayers of God’s people.  The end and beginning of each month are very busy for us in the NTM Medical Plan office and the last few days have been no exception.  We are working on several special projects, beside our daily work and we are therefore thankful for your prayers for us.  This past week, Linda was very sick with a bad cold/flu.  We are glad to report that she is doing much better now.
Be assured of our prayers for you as well.

Have a joyous day and once again, thank you for the blessing that you are to us.

All because of His great love,

John & Linda & family
